
Campaign Announcement 
 

January 22, 2020 
 
Dear Friends: 
  
In the last three years the voters of Scottsdale have organized to protect the 
Preserve from commercial development, elected citizen-friendly City Council 
candidates by unprecedented margins and fought toxic overdevelopment in 
Downtown. I am proud to have been a part of those efforts. 
 
All of this activism makes it clear Scottsdale citizens want a change from the 
current policy of toxic overdevelopment pursued by our current City Council 
majority, including by the two currently announced candidates for Mayor. I 
am running to give voters a resident-friendly alternative for Mayor who will 
lead Scottsdale to grow and evolve in a way that preserves our special 
character and high quality of life. 
 
Right now, I need two things: contributions (campaigns for Scottsdale Mayor 
have become very expensive, and I will be fighting a great deal of special 
interest money and influence) and signatures on my nominating petitions. If 
you can make a contribution you will find instructions for doing so at 
https://boblittlefield.com/contribute.html. If you can help me gather 
signatures on my nominating petitions contact me and I will get petition forms 
to you ASAP. 
 
Like Proposition 420, the 2020 city election is an opportunity for Scottsdale 
citizens to take control of the future of our city into our own hands. Please do 
whatever you can to help. And again, thank you all for helping to Keep 
Scottsdale Special.  
 
Bob Littlefield is a former three-term Scottsdale City Councilman and is 
running for Mayor. He can be reached by email at bob@boblittlefield.com, 
and his web site is www.boblittlefield.com. 
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